
COVID 19 Vaccine 

Clinic at K.C.I.S.D. 
Pfizer-BioNTech COVID-19 Vaccine 

Monday, May 24. 2021 

2:00 pm - 5:00 pm 

KCHS Board Room 

Otto Kaiser Memorial Hospital’s Vaccine Team has been safely vaccinating the residents of 

Karnes County since January of this year. Now that the vaccine has been approved under the 

EUA for ages 12 and up, we are offering it to students in local school districts whose parents 

may be interested in getting their children vaccinated.  Besides this KCISD Clinic, you may 

also get the vaccine on our Hospital Campus, at the Bonnstetter Building on May 26th or 

June 2nd from 1-7 pm. Call our OKMH Vaccine Line for more info at 830-583-9380.  

 

 The COVID 19 Vaccine is now open 

to ages 12 years and up 

Why do you need a vaccine?  The CDC recommends that everyone 12 years and older should get a COVID-19 

vaccination to help protect against COVID-19. Widespread vaccination is a critical tool to help stop the pandemic. Getting your 

child or teen vaccinated can bring you one step closer to enjoying the activities you miss.  

Open to KCISD students, their family 

members and Staff  

Parents who decide to have their children vaccinated will need to either attend the clinic with their child to fill out 

the Pre-vaccination Forms or pick up and return the Vaccine Forms to the school prior to the clinic time.  Vaccine 

Forms may be picked up at the Front Office of any of our school campuses. Important: The CDC recommends that  

students should not receive any other vaccine 2 weeks prior to, or 2 weeks after their COVID Vaccine.                 

 
Call Nurse Bluhm with any questions or 

concerns regarding the  KCISD Vaccine 

Event at  830-780-6448 

 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/different-vaccines/Pfizer-BioNTech.html

